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Free Flu Shot Program Scheduled at Federal Buildings 

The Immunization Program of the V.I. Department of Health has once again agreed to 
provide free flu shots to individuals who work in or have access to the federal court.  The shots 
will be offered as follows:  

  ST. THOMAS 
    Friday, December 15, 2017 
       8:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

            Ron de Lugo Federal Building 
            First Floor Conference Room 

 ST. CROIX 
         Friday, December 15, 2017 

     9 a.m. to 11 a.m. 
Almeric L. Christian Federal Building 

Jury Assembly Room

Your participation is encouraged. 

A final count of persons interested in getting the vaccine will be given to the 
Immunization Staff prior to the outreach date.  To that end, persons on St. Thomas who 
are interested, please advise Olga Schneider at olga_schneider@vid.uscourts.gov, no later 
than Wednesday, December 13th.  Interested persons on St. Croix, kindly advise Tabitha 
Jarrell tabitha_jarrell@vid.uscourts.gov, no later than Wednesday, December 13th. 

 For more information, please contact: 
Joanne U Barry, Chief Deputy Clerk 
District Court of the Virgin Islands 

            5500 Veteran’s Drive, Suite 63 
St. Thomas, U. S. Virgin Islands 00802 
Email: joanne_barry@vid.uscourts.gov 

   Ron de Lugo Fed. Bldg. & Courthouse, 5500 Veteran’s Drive, Suite 310, St. Thomas, Virgin Islands 00802-6424 
Phone: 340-774-0640 Fax: 340-775-8075 

Almeric L. Christian Fed. Bldg. & Courthouse, 3013 Estate Golden Rock, Lot #13, Christiansted, Virgin Islands 00820-4355 
Phone: 340-718-1130 Fax: 340-712-7180 
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